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OCTOBER 
Fri 6th  

PTA Disco KS1 5.30 - 

6.30pm KS2 6.45 - 7.45pm 

Sat 7th 1 - 4pm 

Bell Boating Regatta 

Mon 9th 1.30pm 

Open event for Reception 

Sept 2018 

Thurs 12th 9.30am 

Open event for Reception 

Sept 2018 

Sat 14th 5pm 

PTA Family Barn Dance 

Mon 16th 1.30pm 

Open event for Reception 

Sept 2018 

Mon 16th 5pm 

Parents Evening 

Tues 17th 5pm 

Parents Evening 

Wed 18th 7.30pm 

PTA meeting at The Blue 

Boar 

Thurs 19th 11am 

Open event for Reception 

Sept 2018 

Fri 20th 

TRAINING DAY 

Mon 23rd - Fri 27th 

HALF TERM 

 

Class 2 will be sharing their 

learning in Celebration    

Assembly on Friday 13th 

Oct at 2.45pm 

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, please con-

tact the School Office for assistance.** 

 
Harvest Festival 

It was lovely to welcome so many families to our Harvest service     
today. All classes performed their contributions to the service with so 
much enthusiasm and confidence. It gave us all great pleasure to hear 
the singing and poetry recitals and we are very grateful for all the hard 
work that staff and pupils have put into preparing for the service. As 
always a special mention must be go to Mrs Staples-Grantham and 
the TG choir for yet another fantastic performance. We are              

tremendously grateful for the commitment you show and your willingness to give up 
your lunchtimes to rehearse; the quality of your singing is a reflection of your hard 
work – this is a great start to your musical year. We would also like to express our 
thanks and appreciation to the TG mums who provided the wonderful refreshments 
which we enjoyed back in our school hall. 
A huge thank you to all our families who have contributed Harvest gifts, the school 

council will be deciding where this year the monetary gifts and proceeds from the  

Harvest sale will be given.  Any left-over produce will be donated to Caring Hands in 

Evesham who provide hot meals for those in need. 

Farewell to Mrs Uttley 
After 14 years Mrs Uttley will be leaving TG at October half term. Over 
her time at the school Mrs Uttley has done a tremendous amount to 
support the children and the wider life of the school both as a member 
of staff and as a school Governor. We are very grateful for all that she 
has done and in particular her contribution to developing outdoor   
learning. Mrs Uttley has helped to establish a thriving Forest School 
here at TG which we know the children will continue to enjoy as staff 
and volunteers build on her foundations. We wish her every happiness 
for the future.  
 

New Parent Governor 
We are delighted to welcome Mrs Toni Clarke as the 
new TG Parent Governor. Elections have not been 
held for the post as no other candidates came         
forward.  

 

Water Bottles 
Please make sure that your child’s name is clearly marked on their 
water bottles as this will make returning stray bottles to their rightful 
owners much easier.  
 
Parents’ Evening 

 
Parents’ Evening letters were sent home this week, please check your 
child’s bag. If you haven’t received one, let Miss Britt know. Please 
return your slips by Monday, we will be allocating appointment times 
on Tuesday.  
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Taking Care 

 
 
Yesterday the children brought home an information pack for parents about the Taking Care,        
Protective Behaviours, Programme that we will be introducing next week. On Thursday 12th October, 
at 6pm, we will be putting on a short presentation for any parents who are interested in finding out 
more about the programme. This presentation will be for parents only; if you would like to attend but 
are unable to arrange child care we will put on a video in Class 1 where the children will be            
supervised. 
 

 
PTA Disco 
It's time to get your dancing shoes out again, the school disco returns tonight!  
KS1 will 'get on down' between 5.30pm and 6.30pm then from 6.45pm to 7.45pm it's the turn of KS2 
to strut their stuff!  As always it's £2 per children; for those of you who have yet to purchase tickets, 
you can do so on the night.   Drinks will be provided and sweets/crisps will be available to buy on the 
night.  
 
PTA Barn Dance 

The PTA’s first ever Barn Dance is taking place on Saturday 14th October from 5-8pm.  With a bar and 
food being served from 5-6, we hope that this will be the perfect event to bring ALL the family along to. 
Tickets are available either on the playground from the PTA or via the school office - £7:50 adults and 
£2:50 for children. Food is included in the cost of the tickets. Volunteers are also needed on the night to 
help with running the bar and serving food. If you are able to lend a hand for an hour, please speak with 
the PTA or email the school office.  

 
Sporting Stars 
On Tuesday a group of 10 Class 2 athletes went to St Nicholas to take part 

in the KS1 Agility competition. The children participated in a range of  

jumping and throwing activities and came a very commendable 4th on the 

day. The children showed great enthusiasm and we are very proud of 

them. Our thanks to Mrs Hood, Mrs McGahan and Mrs Campbell for 

coaching and supporting the team.  
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Star of The Week    

Alexandria Bridgewater         Class 2  

Yash Thapliyal         Class 3 

Emma Francioni        Class 4 


